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Year 1 Great Fire of London Workshop, Wednesday 7th June 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To introduce our work about the Great Fire of London, we have arranged for ‘The Drama Hut’ to run a 

workshop. 

  

The workshop will allow children to explore history through meeting Thomas Farriner, the King’s baker, 
from Pudding Lane, who survived the fire to tell the story of what happened during those three fateful 
days.  
 
During the workshop, the children will learn about the Great Fire through, discussion, acting, movement and 
song. 
 

This will take place on Wednesday  7th June and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.80 to cover 
the cost of this workshop.  
 
A text and email will be sent out with detail for the payment via Eduspot. 
  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 1 team 
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